
Catholic  League  Brief:  IRS
Shift  On  Non-Profits  Is
Welcome
The “Catholic League Brief” provides short video overviews of
contemporary issues helping Catholics take a stand on these
important  cultural  markers.  This  week,  Catholic  League
Director of Communications Mike McDonald and policy analyst
Sean Leigh discuss a rule change at the IRS that gives greater
freedom to churches to discuss the intersection of faith and
politics. To watch, click here.
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